To: Common Council/Project leaders
From: Peabody Street property owners
Date: June 9, 2014

RE: Proposed street narrowing project

We, the neighbors, residents and City of Appleton property owners of homes on Peabody Street, do hereby
petition the City of Appleton to leave our street the width it currently is and not narrow the street to 31 feet
as proposed. We further agree to having all trees which stand in the way to be removed.

In the alternative, and in the interest of compromise, we would propose that the street remain the same
width, but be moved one foot to the side of the street of the even numbered houses. This would not require
the removal of as many trees and we believe that this can be successfully accomplished seeing that the road
is not going to be paved until the sanitary work is completed the prior year. Therefore, all adjustments
necessary to the underground work would be able to be completed prior to the roadway being moved. The
current terrace area on the even numbered house street side is 78 inches, while the terrace on the odd
numbered house street side is 74% inches. Thus, there is already a 3% lead on the even numbered house
street side.

We respectfully request that the City of Appleton project leaders and Common Council strongly consider
~ this petition in the completion of the Peabody Street project. Thank you for your time and consideration,
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